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Pursuant to Sections 9-253 and 9-453r of the Connecticut General Statutes, you are hereby notified that the Ansonia Registrars of Voters will be conducting the lottery for ballot positions for Board of Aldermen/Alderwomen, Board of Education and Sheriffs on Wednesday, September 6, 2023 at Ansonia City Hall at 12:00 noon.

This lottery is open to the public.

Please feel free to call or email our office if you have any questions at 203-736-5970, or tmaffeo@ansoniact.org or dpapcin@ansoniact.org 
